

To

- a. the President and the Members of FI PIDA
- b. The Greek Community in Zurich

Athens, 30th December 2022

Dear friends and supporters,

We wish to thank all of you for the generous donation of the total amount of 6.000 euro (4.500 euro from ELPIDA Association and 1.500 euro from the Greek Community in Zurich) for the purchase of a car (Fiat Doblo) for the transfer needs of children living at the SOS Children's Village Crete.

Nowadays, the most significant challenge is how to support best an increasing number of children, youth and families in desperate need of care because of the economic crisis, the war, the abuse, the climate change and we are sure that we will succeed it with friends and supporters like you.

This support over the years has been a lifeline to the community we serve and fundamental to our ability to ensure the children in need a safe and secure tomorrow.

We wish to each one of you and your families much joy and energy for the 2023 challenges together with health and safety and we are looking forward to welcome you in the near future in the SOS Children's Village in Heraklion Crete.

> Yours very truly For SOS Children's Villages Greece

Professor Kostas N. Syrigos President

George Protopapas National Director